Last Report, No. "X Poit. W

WOKINGHAM COPY.

27th February, 1941.

Sirs,

4 I have to acquaint you that the steamer
@OKALIS" '1s expacted to arrive at your port very
Btly and that it 1s proposed to transfer this

B for maintenance from the Bureau Veritas to
Wd's Reglster.

L In thls conneetion I enclose herewith
gxtract from a letter received from the Agents
wndon, Messrs. Keller, Bryant & Co., dated thse
b Instant, together with a copy of my reply of
®R5th from which you will see ths speclal
SBgements which have been agreed to for deal
ithis and similar cases. For your information

It 1s partlicularly desired that careful
ptlion should be given to this case which may be
irst of many such transfers and should any

' occur you should seek instructions from the
ghan office without delay.

P I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

Llovd's Reqi
Ation
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